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Lime Class had a go at 

some bush craft skills in 

Forest School last week. 

They learned the skills of 

fire lighting using ferro-

cerium rods (fire stick) 

and whittling tent pegs. 

 

Gold Class used the allotments to investigate 

plant propagation in their science work.  

They learned how plants can propagate with-

out seeds by taking cuttings from strawberry 

plants. 



 

 

Nursery:              Sadie K. 

Green Class:    Albert B. 

Pink Class:               Maddison M. 

White Class:    Hannah O. 

Red Class:   Ava B. 

Yellow Class:   Harper F. 

Orange Class : Olivia G. 

Lime Class:    Ava-Grace B. 

Turquoise Class:  Bruce J.  

Gold Class:    Liam O. 

Purple Class:   Daisy B. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

                                   Dolphin:      379 

                         Octopus:     328 

                         Seahorse:    332 

                 Starfish:       358 

Well done 

to the Dolphin Team who are this 

week’s winners! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                          Yellow Class:           91.1% 

Green Class:    89.4%             Orange Class:          100% 

Pink Class:   97.1%  Lime Class:               94.1% 

White Class:   90.3%  Turquoise Class:      89% 

Red Class:  100%              Gold Class:               96.8% 

                                       Purple Class:            92.8% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week  

ending   

 Friday 14th June 2024 is  94.2% 

 

  

  
 

Poppy E. 

 

For supporting one of her 

peers in Forest School 

when they were struggling 

to use the flint to light a 

fire. 



              Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

Tuesday 25th June: Moving up afternoon 2. 

 

Wednesday 26th June: Year 2 trip to Lytham– children to be at school by 8:30am. 

 

Thursday 27th June: Year 1 trip to Lytham—children to be at school by 8:30am. 

 

Tuesday 2nd July: 2:45pm– Years 3 & 4 Summer performance- doors open at 2:30pm. 

Tuesday 2nd July: 5:45pm– Years 1 & 2 summer performance– children back for 5:30pm. 

 

Wednesday 3rd July: 2:45pm– Years 1 & 2 Summer performance- doors open at 2:30pm. 

Wednesday 3rd July: 5:45pm– Years 3 & 4 Summer performance– children back for 5:30. 

 

Thursday 4th July: School closed– polling day. 

 

Friday 5th July: Moving up afternoon 3. 

 

Tuesday 9th July: Year 6 performance– 6pm.  

 

Wednesday 10th July– Lime Class parent’s assembly - 9am. 

Wednesday 10th July: Year 6 performance– 6pm. 

 

 








